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INTRODUCTION 

The report was prepared to cover schools which benefitted from the funding of Zimrelief  which 

are Resthaven;  Zimbiru ; Moliffe  and  Domboshawa  primary schools. 

 

BENEFICIARY COST PLAN 

NAME OF SCHOOL NUMBER OF 

PUPILS 

AMOUNT 

USD 

TOTAL 

USD 

Resthaven School 10  900.00  900.00 

Zimbiru School 10 600.00 600.00 

Domboshawa  School 10  600.00  600.00 

Moliffe School 10  600.00 600.00 

GLEN FOREST @ 150 each 8  1200.00 1200.00 

SCHOLAR SHIP EXAMS @ $75 each 5 375.00 375.00 

SUB-TOTAL 40 $ 4 275.00 $ 4 275.00 

Qrent computers rental 20 $1 200.00  $1 200.00 

HIV/AIDS workshops 100 $ 350.00 $ 350.00 

ECD 45 $ 375.00 $ 375.00 

Bookkeeper 1 $ 150.00 $ 150.00 

SUB-TOTAL  $ 2 075.00 $ 2 075.00 

GRAND TOTAL  $ 6 350.00 $ 6 350.00 

 

ACTIVITY REPORT 

Zimrelief has been providing a sterling education service in Zimbabwe and many children are 

able to go to school each year because of your involvement! Please keep up the good work. 

Education of the country has seen many changes being introduced to adapt the new curriculum 

which came to stay. In primary schools from ECD to grade 7, teachers are teaching many 

subjects to prepare them to undertake the core learning areas of the Secondary Schools 

syllabuses which has 7 core subjects plus several elective learning areas. 

 

It has also emerged that Agriculture be among the core subjects children should learn to 

prepare them to hands on skills should they leave school. Although, it has theory component in 

its syllabus structure, children should have more practical training sessions and many schools 

have a garden for the practical session. It is indeed positively working. 

 

 

Glen Forest has students who also benefitted from fees coming from ZimRelief.  Thanks to 

ZimRelief for this wonderful support. The fund has benefitted 8 study group children who are 



coming at the Centre for their studies. A lot of attention is to be made next year as most 

children coming at Glen Forest studying primary have once been at school but have dropped 

due to lack of school fees. As they continue to come, they require 100% full support to motivate 

their coming to school as well provides adequate learning material. 

 

Five students on Scholarships for examinations received $75.00 each towards their 

examinations fees for the year 2017. These students if they pass very well are to proceed to 

form 5 next year. Thank God examinations for this year were conducted very well without 

experiencing some challenges of exam malpractice like last year. In 2016, 3 of the scholarship 

students who proceeded to form five from my school are doing very well at Parirewa High. 
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